
 
 

Range Ponds Association 

8/17/16 

Lodge at Poland Spring Resort 

Attendance:  
President: Ann Gagne, Secretary: Jeanne Fifield, Treasurer: Sandy Moreau,  
Directors: Jeanne Radziszewski, Joe Radziszewski, Lynne Richard,  
Jane Pentheny and Carole Testagrose 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 by President Ann Gagne. 

 
General Business: 
 
Ann G. called for a Board of Directors meeting to elect three officers, President, Vice President 
and Secretary. 
Jeanne F. elected to step down as Secretary. There was discussion of Carole T. filling that office 
but as of now Ann G. will take notes at meetings for the next year.  
 
Lynne R. nominated Ann Gagne to serve as President again for a two year term and Joe R. 
second the motion. A vote was taken 8 in favor/ 0 opposed 
 
Sandy M. nominated Robert Limoges to service another 2 year term as Vice President, Joe R. 
second that motion. A vote was taken 8 in favor/ 0 opposed. 
 
Ann G. is sending all board members a copy of the by-laws to read over and if there are any 
changes that we would like to make she suggested setting up a committee to review the laws.  
 
Jeanne F. is still making plans to have a plant paddle before the end of summer. A date for the 
paddle as not been set as of this report. 
 
Ann G. would like everyone to think of a good slogan for a bumper sticker that we can sell on 
the website. Send ideas to her and we’ll discuss at our next board meeting. 
 
Ann G. reported that she is working with the woman who is the RPA web designer. That 
designer suggested that we upgrade to a HTML5 browser so we can use more features on our 
website. There may be a cost involved and she will keep us informed.  
 
Meeting a adjoined at 7:05 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Jeanne Fifield 
 


